Colville County Primary School

&CHOO\'
Friday 10" March, 2017 Newsletter 19

Dear Parents

It has been a busy couple of weeks, we really enjoyed having the Learning Bus in school for
two weeks, the children always like to get out of the classroom for some different types of
learning. World Book Day was a quiet event, but the children took time to wander around and
study the wide range of different books that everyone created bunting about.

Woodpecker class gave us a wonderful assembly last Thursday, a good range of different
skills and talents on show, the children demonstrated some great acting skills, including very
loud and clear voices.

It has been a particularly sporty few weeks, | think | have been in my tracksuit most days
recently and my step count has certainly improved thanks to all the training sessions for cross
country, rugby and hockey tournaments. Last week saw us take part, for the first time, in the
county finals of the Year 3 and 4 Cross Country tournament. This proved a significant step up
from our local competition, but it was a great learning experience for the children who
attended. Yesterday, we had two Year 5 teams competing in the School Sports Partnership
hockey tournament. Both teams being placed a respectable fourth in their leagues, scoring
some excellent goals and showing great determination in their play. Today I’'m off with the
Year 6s to Shelford for a rugby tournament!

Dinner Money
We are approaching the end of our financial year and so | would like to ask all parents to

ensure they have cleared any outstanding debts for dinner money before the end of term.
This will be a great help to us in school with completing our end of year duties.

Head Teacher: Andrew Hastings
Colville Road, Cherry Hinton, Cambridge, CB1 9EJ
Email: office@colville.cambs.sch.uk Web: www.colvilleschool.co.uk
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